
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to supporting local businesses, 

we are reaching out to gather feedback regarding our recent initiative, [Name of the Initiative]. 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we would like to hear your thoughts on how the initiative 

has impacted your business and the community. Specifically, we are interested in your feedback 

on the following: 

• Your experience with the initiative 

• Areas where we can improve 

• Suggestions for future initiatives 

Please take a few moments to respond to this email or complete the attached survey by [insert 

deadline]. Your feedback will help us tailor our programs to better meet the needs of local 

businesses like yours. 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our community. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


